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Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal,

McGill University, 
Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur,

I am in receipt of your

letter of the 27th of April regarding the total 

eclipse of the sun which will take place on the 

31st of August next.
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I am not sure that it

will be wise to make that day a Bank holiday, but 

there will be no difficulty in giving a half holiday 

to all our employees and requesting the people of 

our Province to put out all lights during the time 

of the eclipse.

Yours sincerely,
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